May 22, 2010

Never Forgotten Honor Flight P.O. box 5056 Wausau, WI. 54402-5056

Mr. Mike Thompson Mr. Jim Campbell

Dear Sirs,

I sincerely want to thank you and everyone involved for enabling me to attend the Honor Flight that went to Washington D.C. on May 2<sup>nd</sup>. It was a wonderful experience and so exciting to see all the Memorials and the changing of the guard at Arlington Cemetery. Your intention was to show we veterans of WWII honor and you really did. We all felt very honored - and humble I might say. Everything was so well attended to. Every one was so attentive to us. All the persons in the red and blue shirts went out of their way to see to our every need. I can't say "Thank You" enough. There were so many surprises too. The homecoming was a huge surprise - so unexpected - and so very emotional. Just beautiful!

Sincerely,

mathew a Poster